



19th January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Re Teachers to Parents text service

As you know, currently we are only able to text one contact through Teachers to Parents. We are pleased to inform you that we will shortly be able to text two contacts and we need you to select who that second contact would be, should you wish to have one.

Please think carefully about who would be an appropriate person to text. Remember that the texts we send out could include information about attendance (door-knocking service), dinner money debts, cancellation of clubs, and sanctions, to name a few. Please nominate that person on the slip below and include their contact details.

Should you not wish to have a second contact please return the slip below indicating that preference.

We ask that the slips be returned to the office by Friday 25th January. We will then inform you when the new system goes live.

Head Teacher.
OUR LADY OF THE ANGELS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL
Child's name
Second text to be sent to
Mobile number
$\hfill \square$ I do not wish to have a second text sent.
SignedDated



Amelia Harding